
To:   Justin Foley   
E-Mail:   jfoley@calpoly.edu
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 19, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0957-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. Does the satellite have a camera on board? If so, submit a statement stating that applicant has a
remote sensing license from NOAA.

2. The FCC’s International Bureau (IB) says that the SpaceCap filing is defective. It is missing the
location of the ground station along with the operational parameters that will communicate with the
satellite. Resubmit a corrected SpaceCap document.

3. IB also notes that IARU requested confirmation of the name and full contact details of the person who
will control the operation of SporeSat after launch. Was that information provided? If so, provide that
information here.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   November 19, 2013 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     22065


